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Communication
CW (PM) - June 1, 2021

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Bellisario, Adelina Item# - 6
Subject: FW: [External] Comments about the 1539253 applivation -
Date: May-31-21 10:37:09 AM

-----Original Message-----

From: xia zhang

Sent: Monday, May 31, 2021 10:20 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Comments about the 1539253 applivation

Hi to whom may concern,

This is Julia who live in Kleinburg Summit Community across Kipling Avenue.

As per plan on the drawing, the entrance of this facility will be across the Kipling Avenue against the entrance of
the Kleinburg Summit Community, the increased car volume will endanger pedestrian and cyclist, as a lot of people
loved to ride bicycle along this rode. In addition it will also create the noise to the neighbourhood by the increasing
traffic.

I hope that the City Council will take it into consideration to change the location of the entrance to this facility.

Best Regards,

Xia Zhang
-Faust Ridge, Kleinburg





